
Alamo Chapter Family Education Awards 

The Alamo Chapter #234’s Aerospace Education Foundation (AEF) announces the 
2018 Family Education Awards program. The AEF is a nonprofit organization that 
serves Alamo Chapter #234 of the Air Force Association (AFA).  The purpose of the 
Alamo Chapter’s Foundation is to promote the AFA Mission and one of the things we do 
is to “Support” Education related awards. 

Students that are currently in college/Technical Schools, 2017 High School Graduates, 
and Spouses of Airmen/Wounded Airmen will be considered at the same time by the 
board.  Students will compete in one of the following categories: 

a.  Spouse of Air Force Active Duty Airman (Enlisted or Officer) 

b.  High School graduate in 2018   

c.  Currently enrolled in College/University or Technical School 

d.  Wounded Airmen family member 

The AEF board will determine winners of our annual education awards NLT the first 
week of April and notify all winners by way of email.  The sponsor must be an Alamo 
Chapter #234 AFA member at the time of submission.  If you recently moved to San 
Antonio and are currently an AFA member, you simply need to update your membership 
address and select Alamo Chapter #234.  If you are not a member, we welcome you to 
join.  

Each sponsor may submit a spouse, a child who will graduate in high school by summer 
of 2017, or a child who is currently enrolled in a college, university or technical school.  
You may have a spouse and child who could fit into each category and each may apply.  

Download: Application 

The application package requires specific information and must be 100% complete.  
Incomplete or late packages will not be reviewed.  All submissions must be received not 
later than March 24, 2016.  Those selected will be notified shortly after the board meets 
and formally announced in the next published Defender Newsletter. 

Questions?  Contact:   dave@alamoafa.org 
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